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Mary Higgins, 
Secretary-Treasurer.

the work is still going on. Subscriptions of material and money 
have been given in from time to time—these, with another Wed­
nesday evening collection, have enabled the ladies to continue 
their operations. The Committee will be very happy at any time to 
receive donations of work or money from any of the ladies who 
cannot attend the meetings. They will also be glad to receive the 
assistance of the gentlemen who desire to help, many of whom 
can furnish articles that will be saleable at the Bazaar, to be held 
about the end of March next. Trusting that the blessing of God 
will follow the labours of all who work in His cause, and that the 
funds of the Church may be considerably augmented, this 
Report is respectfully submitted.
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